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Purpose of the Report 
 
1. To provide a further briefing on the Integrated Care System and the implications 

arising from the Health and Care Act.   
 

Information  
 
2. The Committee received an initial briefing on the Health and Care Bill (as was) at 

its November 2021 meeting. Now that the Act has received Royal Assent, it is 
appropriate that the Committee receives an update both on the legislation and on 
the implications for the Integrated Care System.. 
 

3. A briefing from the Nottingham and Nottinghamshire Integrated Care Board 
(formerly Clinical Commissioning Group) is attached as an appendix to this report. 

 
4. Members are requested to consider and comment on the information provided and 

schedule further consideration, if necessary. 
 

 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the Health Scrutiny Committee: 
 
1) Consider and comment on the information provided. 

 
2) Schedules further consideration, if necessary. 

 
Councillor Sue Saddington 
Chairman of Health Scrutiny Committee 


